
 
 
 

 

TECHNICAL ADVISORY MEMO 
 

№:             TAMF4-2018-011 

Date:         May 7, 2018 

To:             All 

Subject:    2018 Season Engine Selection 
 

Per 28.2 of the 2018 SCCA F4 Sporting Regulations, cars must use one engine for the entire season, 
except as noted in 28.2 for engine changes approved by the Technical Director. 
 
By presenting cars at annual tech at VIR and competing at VIR, teams are considered to have chosen the 
engine to use for the 2018 championship. 
 


